
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on: October 10, 2019 
 
TO: Mayor and Town Council 
 
VIA: Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 
 
FROM: Joshua Martin, Director of Planning, Zoning & Building 
 
RE: Request from O'Connor Property Management to Release the 1998 Use Agreement 

Requirement for 152 Peruvian Avenue 
 
DATE: October 6, 2019 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Town staff recommends that Town Council provide direction regarding the attached request 
from O’Connor Property Management regarding the property at 152 Peruvian Avenue. 
 
Attachments 
 
CC: Jay Boodheshwar, Deputy Town Manager 

 
 


